
             Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,


 I just want to thank each one of  you for 
your continued faithfulness in your support and 
prayers for us. We pray for each of  you and thank 
God for you! We would not be able to be here 
without your constant prayers and support.

 I can honestly say with all my heart that 
we love living in India and are excited to be 
learning the language daily. We are spending no 
less than 3 hrs a day in class and about 7 more 
hours involving language after that each day. 
Hindi is a beautiful language and every word is so 
full of  meaning.  I am making headway in my 
Hindi bible, understanding an average of  5 verses  
a day. I am excited about that! I can’t wait to get 
to the point where I can read, understand, and 
teach others.  My tutor has also started 
translating discipleship material to use when we 
begin ministry after we learn Hindi.  My tutor is 
a young Christian named Dass (that means 
“servant” in Hindi), he has had no discipleship 
and is extremely hungry to learn the Word.  This 
discipleship translation has also allowed me a 
opportunity to teach him daily, as well.  Dass then 
goes and teaches what he learns from his Bible to 
a group of  4 or 5 believers.  He has so many 
questions about Jesus and the Bible! It is 
refreshing to be around him and see his desires to 
learn.                                                                

 We are excited that this month our 
church planting partners in crime, the Taube’s 
will be visiting us here in New Delhi. We will be 
seeing many things and meeting many people. 
We are excited about what God has in store for 
India. We can’t wait to see them and show them 
this place we have grown to love. We will be 
visiting Varanasi, where they bathe in the river to 
cleanse themselves from sin.  The also burn their 
dead loved ones in hopes of  them skipping the 
reincarnation cycle and making it straight to 
heaven. It is a very sad and heartbreaking thing 

to watch. Above is a pictures of  these fires that 
continuously burn night and day...so sad! We are 
so thankful that Paul and Amber have given their 
lives to learn the language and tell of  the glorious  
Gospel that is the only hope of  the World. Would 
you help me pray that their journey is safe and 
profitable? Also, that their burden would grow 
and their zeal to reach Indians with the Gospel 
will be unmeasureable. If  you have not had them 
into your church to present their ministry, they 
would be a great blessing to you and your church 
family. You can reach him at 
pjtaube@yahoo.com. 

-Please continue to 
pray for us as we 
learn Hindi.                                                         
-For Upendra, 
Amita, Annu and 
Nakul to be saved.                                                                 
-That God would 
direct us to the right 
people and areas for 
future ministry                                                        
-For Boldness

Your Representative In India,                                       

Jim, Autumn, Elijah & Ali Grace Roberts
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